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Dear members of the House of Representatives, and the Joint Transportation 

Committee,  

 

I support the legalization of lane sharing practices in my beautiful home of Oregon. 

Studies in California have shown obvious benefits, and other states have caught on 

and legalized it thus far (Colorado, Montana, Utah...).  

 

As a rider myself, I am exposed to these dangers, unseen and un-thought of by the 

public every time I ride. I truly believe that being able to safely maneuver through 

stopped traffic will save me someday. It will DEFINATELY save my finger joints from 

the clutch working and my inner leg from burning off from my exhaust.  

 

I support HB 3542 for the safety of my friends and family, and for the betterment of 

my community. 

 

- Patrick Boyce 


